
The Wizard of Oz 

Cans Crisps Ice Cream 

We are looking forward to welcoming families to our very special production of ‘The 

Wizard of Oz’. 

Alongside our performance, a variety of refreshments will also be on sale, including:  

 
 

Please note, all items on sale will be cash only. 

Doors open at: 1pm for the afternoon performance 

      5:30pm for the evening performance  

      (5:15pm for Yr 6 children) 

Programmes 


